## Hong Kong Baptist University

## Department of Social Work

## Peter Townsend Memorial Lecture 2015 Reply Slip

	I shall attend the Professor Peter Townsend Memorial Lecture on 5 June 2015.											
	I shall NOT attend the Professor Peter Townsend Memorial Lecture on 5 June 202											015.
	I shall NOT attend the Professor Peter Townsend Memorial Lecture on 5 June 2015 be would like to receive information from you continuously.											
Name	e:	_										
Title:			Mr./	Ms. /	Dr./	Prof. /	Othe	rs (Pleas	e specif	y)		
Organization:												
Posit	ion:											
Conta	act:	(Phone)	_									
		(Fax)	_									
		(Email)	_									

Please fill in and reply this slip to the Department of Social Work, HKBU by fax to 3411 7145 or by email to <a href="mailto:sowk@hkbu.edu.hk">sowk@hkbu.edu.hk</a> on or before 31 May 2015.

For Enquiry, please feel free to contact Miss Jan Mak at 3411 5577 or Miss Phoebe Chu at 3411 5562. Thank you very much.

Hong Kong Baptist University
Department of Social Work

<sup>\*</sup>Please delete as appropriate